
Robinwood Players Theater Club 

General Meeting Minutes 

11/30/2015 

Attended: Robin Shaner, Kristen Davis, Marisa Marquez, Charlee McNeil, Rachel Wiles, Paola Torres, Carrie Barr, Barbara 

Huwe, Richard Dobson, Lacey Bennett, Lexi Oliver, Madeline Harmon, Adam Martens, Sean Besecker  

Past Events 

Medieval Times 11/22/2015- This event was a successful and fun event for all. We would like to continue this 

event in future years. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Bake sale 12/2/2015- The club will host a bake sale in the lobby of the Student Center on December 2nd from 

11am- 3pm.  

Sign up sheet as of 11/30 

Paola, Carrie, Kristen, Marisa (all) 

Rachel (1-3) 

Barbara, Charlee, Marisa, Carrie (bake) 

Odd Couple Concessions 12/4-6/2015- The club is selling concessions for the Robinwood Players performance 

of The Odd Couple on December 4th, 5th and 6th.  We will need club members to help sell concessions for this 

event.  Lacy is looking into several restaurants for fundraising. More details to come. This is a point 

opportunity!  

Song and Dance 12/12/2015- The club is selling concessions for the Afternoon of Song and Dance on 

December 12th. We will need members to help sell concessions at this event. This is a point opportunity!  

Caroling 12/22- The club will be Christmas caroling to local nursing homes and assisted living places on 

December 22nd. More details to come at a later date. This is a point opportunity! 

New York Trip 2/6/2016- The club will be taking its annual trip to New York to see a Broadway show, Aladdin, 

on February 6th, 2016. the price for this trip is $92.50. The non-refundable deposit was collected at the 

meeting. The remaining $22.50 will be due on December 14th. There are still a few unclaimed tickets. 

 

Future Events/ Ideas 



Fundraising- The club is looking into partnering with local restaurants to raise money for New York and other 

events the club would like to attend. Apple Bees and Promenti Brothers were picked to look further into. Lacy 

is gathering the information.  

Amazing Race- At the beginning of the year, we will be creating a committee for the theater club's Amazing 

Race.  The race will be similar to the TV show and will take place on campus. This is a point opportunity! 

 


